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Date: 22.08.22 

         FMC Ref: CLPR1267-03 

 

Dear Resident,                            

Construction works to start on Broad Street Green, Heybridge, Essex.  

Please be advised that FM Conway, working on behalf of Countryside Properties 
PLC will be carrying out construction access works along Broad Street Green. Broad 
Street Green will remain open and access to properties will not be affected by the 
works.  

Works will commence on Monday 29th Sept, during the hours of 08:00-18:00hrs.  

Works will be carried out in collaboration with BT to reduce the impact & Programme 
duration.  

Information will be displayed on sign boards at each end of the works. Traffic 
management will be in place throughout the works.  

For information on the larger Westcombe Park scheme please contact: 

Development comms  - Westcombe-park@devcomms.co.uk  

- 0800 080 3174 

For all enquiries regarding these specific works, including dates, times, delivery of 
the works, quality issues, complaints, and anything else you may wish to discuss 
before, during or after the works, please contact the following:  

FM Conway Head office 01732 600 700 – Ask for: 

Terry Gough –  FMC Contracts Manager  

Matt Holland –  FMC Project Manager  

Keiran Eastell –  FMC Site Manager 

Pat Crane -   FMC Foreman  

Thankyou in advance for your co-operation and apologies for any necessary short-
term disruption in the delivery of this long-term, beneficial, high-quality development 
that FM Conway are proud to be a part of.  

Regard 

Keiran Eastell  

 

 


